
 
 

 

March is Developmental Disabilities Awareness Month 
   

The Missouri Division of Developmental Disabilities invites you to take a few minutes to 
listen to Liz Weintraub, a long-time disability advocate and Senior Advocacy Specialist who 
works with the Association of University Centers on Disabilities (AUCD), as she shares her 
own perspective on Developmental Disabilities Awareness Month and being a person with a 
developmental disability. You can watch and listen to Liz's message 
at:  https://youtu.be/AS_mx-bbD1U. 
  

 

3/11/19 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=8k6cir5ab.0.0.eqztinjab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FAS_mx-bbD1U

